
February 9,2010 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

E B  B 2 2010 

To anyone who will listen: 

For once, be on the side of the consumer and do not approve this outrageous request for adjustment of 
rates and charges made by the Kentucky Utilities Company, c/o E.ON U.S. LLC, 220 West Main St., P. 0. 
Box 32010, Louisville, KY 40232. 

l h e  amount being requested is absolutely TOO HIGH. Until we al l  get pay raises of 10-14%, then tell 
Kentucky Utilities to  learn to  live within their current budget and make updates from the money they 
have already received from their customers. 

Sincerely, a taxed to death KU customer 

Sharon Hunter 
654 Warrington Drive 
Lexington, KY 40505 


